Re: Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill
2013.

| am writing to express my opinion regarding Medicare Funding for Certain Types of
Abortion. | strongly believe that we as a country need to protect the rights of all unborn
children and as such the law should reflect this. It is our duty to ensure every unborn
child, regardless of gender, race or disability is afforded the basic human right of life.

Providing Medicare funding for the abortion of unborn children should not happen.
Medicare funding should be strictly limited to health procedures and taxpayers should
not be funding abortions. Further, aborting an unborn child on the basis of gender,
whether it be cultural or personal preference, is abhorrent and should NEVER be a
Medicare funded practise.

We as a country and the government which represents the people should work to see a
reduction in all abortions and must never provide Medicare benefits to sex-selection

abortions.

| hope you take this letter into consideration when seeking to amend the bill.



